Motion on Notice

1. Discontinuing Catered Staff Briefings at Park Board

MOVER: Commissioner De Genova
SECONDER:

WHEREAS

1. The Park Board is struggling with budget issues and has had to make significant
cuts to facilities and operations;

2. The Park Board is cutting 900 staff hours from community centres in
Vancouver;

3. The Park Board has a responsibility to manage its finances to maximize
opportunities for Parks and Recreation in Vancouver;

4. The cost of catering food and beverages at a staff briefing is an expense to the
Park Board;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board direct staff to immediately cease the
practice of ordering food and beverages for staff briefings.



